
 

 

Season’s Greetings! 

On behalf of everyone at Badlands Golf Course, we would like to wish you and your families the 

very best this holiday season! If it wasn’t for all our wonderful members, Badlands wouldn't be the same 

as it is today. We want to say thank you all for your constant support throughout the years and the years 

beyond. We consider you all as our Badlands family and we are very grateful for each and every one of 

you. To show our gratitude we would like to invite all of you, your families, and your friends to our 

Holiday Party December 3th, 2022 at 12:00pm. Badlands Golf Course will be providing food for 

everyone and drinks will be available. We ask that you call, email, or mail us the count of how many 

people will be attending with the time you would like to be seated at. That way, Heidi can prepare the 

appropriate amount of food and so we can provide adequate service. All of us hope to see you there!   

We would like to thank all the members that we had this year for our first year under new 

management. It is our desire from the 2022 season that the golf course would be run in the same way it 

has been since opening in 1994. We did our best to mimic the values and the structure that has been 

with the Badlands Golf Course since its conception. In the 2022 season we believe that certain areas 

have improved on these values and structure and certain areas we believe there were areas where we 

have realized need improvement. We would greatly appreciate any suggestions for improvements to 

correct any issues before the 2023 season. Please email us with any suggestions of improvements to the 

following email manager@badlandsgolfcourse.net, this is so the family can review the improvements 

together. Some of the large improvements we had this year were: online tee booking, utilizing emails for 

contacting members, and more online forms to manage leagues, events, and members information. It is 

our primary concern for the 2023 season to improve these processes in a multitude of ways.  

We would like to thank all of you for choosing Badlands Golf Course as your home course. We all 

know how many other courses that you could choose to be members and you have chosen us. We love 

sharing our home with every single one of you and we can wait to continue doing so. We look forward 

to building a future with each, and every one of you and your families. Thank you for allowing the 

Badlands Family to serve you and your family. Happy Holiday’s!  

Yours Sincerely 

Badlands Family  
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